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OPEN DOORS EVENT ON 30 APRIL 2025 
THE TRIBUNAL JOINS HAMBURG’S “LONG NIGHT OF THE CONSULATES” 

 
The International Tribunal for the Law of the Sea will once again be 

participating in the City of Hamburg’s “Long Night of the Consulates” on Wednesday, 
30 April 2025, opening its doors to the general public from 5:30 p.m. to 9 p.m.  

 

 
 
Visitors will have the opportunity to tour the building, the courtroom and the 

restored nineteenth-century Villa Schröder, and learn about the work of the Tribunal. 
The Tribunal will be open to visitors from 5:30 p.m., with final entry at 8:30 p.m. Valid 
photo identification is required to enter the venue.  

 
The Tribunal is located at Am Internationalen Seegerichtshof 1 and may be 

reached via public transport by S-Bahn (S1) to Klein Flottbek or by bus (112) to 
Elbschlossstraße. 

 
Note: The press releases of the Tribunal do not constitute official documents and are issued for 

information purposes only. 
 

The press releases of the Tribunal, documents and other information are available on the Tribunal’s 
websites (http://www.itlos.org and http://www.tidm.org) and from the Registry of the Tribunal. Please 

http://www.itlos.org/
http://www.tidm.org/


contact Ms Julia Ritter or Mr Robert Steenkamp at: Am Internationalen Seegerichtshof 1, 
22609 Hamburg, Germany, Tel.: +49 (40) 35607-227/181; Fax: +49 (40) 35607-245; 

E-mail: press@itlos.org 
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